
NOTICE TO CITIZENS OF GREENWOOD COUNTY:  Pursuant to the South Carolina 

Eminent Domain Procedure Act, Section 28-2-70(c), Code of Laws of South Carolina, 1976, as 

amended, notice is hereby given that entry by personnel of the South Carolina Department of 

Transportation will be made in the area of the roads described below for such purposes as 

topographic surveys, subsurface exploration, environmental related studies, and for the gathering 

of any other data necessary for the planning, design, property acquisition, and construction of a 

road widening project. 

The proposed project is located approximately 6 miles northeast of the City of Greenwood, 

and it extends approximately 4 miles along SC 246 from US 221 to SC 702.  Improvements may 

include, but are not limited to, widening from two to four lanes, improvements to intersections 

within the widening, and a bridge replacement over CSX Railroad.   

More specific information about the project may be obtained by contacting Program 

Manager Tyke Redfearn at RedfearnWT@scdot.org or (803) 737-1430 in Columbia, South 

Carolina. 
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